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The committee met once during the year to address an academic freedom complaint submitted to the Senate Office in Fall 2018. The committee did not find a violation of academic freedom. However, the committee did find that the language and dialogue utilized by the department leadership during the review process had a chilling effect on the claimant’s full freedom of scholarship and research. As such, the committee asked the department to utilize wording that more closely mirrored its RPT standards which allow for full freedom in research and publication.

As a continuing education activity, the committee attended Quinney Law School’s 2018 Fordham Debate about free speech on college campuses. It was an excellent program. The archive is available here https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MXeLt_JmS5U

